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NEWSLETTER: May 2020 

 

MAGO Girls Update COVID-19 

• Since March 2020, all MAGO girls including Assistant Super, Head Cook, and Assistant Cook 
were locked down, to keep them all safe except the two Security Guard who does their duties 
on a 24-hour shift.  

• Mask, all hand wash, hygiene products were distributed. They had been taught about the danger 

of COVID-19, how to clean their hands, safety guidelines, and gurgling three times a day. 

• Two months of groceries were taken i.e. rice, chicken, fish, lentils, and other monthly Bazar from 

MAGO selected vendors, who deliver the food for the last five years. 

• Weekly Bazar is getting difficult for MAGO selected vendors to collect and sale, I.e. vegetables, 

eggs, and other weekly groceries, however, they are still managing to deliver on time, we are 

grateful to all the vendors, staff, teachers and volunteers for their continuous hard work and 

due-diligence during this difficult Pandemic period of COVID-19. 

• Since the schools are closed (Primary/High School), from this month all teachers are coming to 

teach them the school curriculum. 

• In Rajbari, Police are monitoring the people, market areas to make sure everybody follows the 

lockdown policy and stays home.  
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Ramadan Update  

• MAGO girls who are fifteen years of age (from Grade 4 to Grade 10) are performing fasting 

and from Grade one to Grade three are still too young to fast. 

• All Girls and staff wake up at 3 AM to eat for fasting and break their fast at BD sunset time. 

• MAGO Girls, teachers, and staff are still following the daily routine during the month of 

Ramadan. 

 

Green Environment and Other Updates  

• Now is the Mango season, happy to see some green mangoes, eggplant and other 

vegetable gardens, Guava, Water Apple (Jamrul), Kul (Boroi), and other trees are in the 

plantation like Papaya around MAGO facility. Our sincere appreciation to Security 

Guards/Gardeners for their hard work, and dedication. 

• The weather is getting warmer now in Bangladesh, last month a few times they have 

experienced the storm and heavy rains. 

• The Mosque beside MAGO is under construction for the exterior areas. 

• We would like to thank all our MAGO Donors for their continuous generous contribution 

and kind support. 

 

 

 

MAGO Facebook Link: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1413607608968069/ 
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